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Dear Parent, 

Thank you to the parents and family of P4/5 who attended the “Empathy Assembly” Last 

Friday the children delivered a powerful message very effectively. 

 

Community Resources has an ongoing difficulty collecting outstanding monies from a 

regular number of children and they will now issue letters weekly regarding the non payment 

of debt. Prompt payment of these reminders will be appreciated. 

 

Cross Country 

Our P6 and P7 athletes enjoyed a slippery race last Friday. The course was challenging and 

many a shoe was temporarily lost. Several children have qualified for the South Lanarkshire 

Finals- Well Done. Many thanks to the staff (Miss Rossi/ Mr Telfer) and the parents (Mrs 

Kirwan/Mrs Brown) who give their time each week preparing the children. 

A note of thanks also to the parents who had to wash the muddy outfits. 

 

Science week 

As indicated last month all classes will participate in the science workshop this week 

provided by the Generation Science Team and subsidised by the Edina Trust and SHAPES 

Thank You. 

 

Church and Community 

Education Sunday –Thank you to the McManus family who represented the school at St 

Leonard’s Parish 10am Mass last week. 

First Communion Enrolment Mass for both St Hilary’s and St Leonard’s will take place in 

St Leonard’s Church on 23
rd

 March at 10am. 

Ash Wednesday Mass will be held in the gym at approximately 11.15am Fr Chromy extends 

a warm welcome to parents and family who wish to join us. 

Lent – During Lent Fr Chromy will offer the Sacrament of Reconciliation for pupils in  P4-

7.  

Primary 3 pupils will receive the sacrament at 7pm in St Bride’s on Wednesday 19
th

 March. 

In preparation there will be a Prayer Service held on Wednesday 12
th

 March at 2.15pm in the 

school gym. 

Our Lenten Appeal this year will focus on “Water Aid” and on the following dates children 

are asked to donate £1 and participate in the water related fun activities. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 Dates for your diary: March-April 2014 (Further details will follow.) 

March  

Friday  14th  Week 1- Dress up as something that needs WATER to live 

and flourish. 

Friday 21
st
  Week 2- Barrel of Fun  

Relay to fill the Barrel. 

Friday 28
th

  Raft Metre Challenge. 

 

April  

Thursday 3rd Water related Talent Show. 

 

 

CEOP 

 A reminder that the CEOP awareness raising event at St Andrew’s and St Bride’s takes 

place on Tuesday 5
th

 at 6pm. Further details will follow. 

 

    

Money 

Whether it is dinner money or charity money it is important that children have either a purse 

or envelope with their name on it to keep the cash safe. Often money is dropped from 

pockets and cannot be identified. 

 

School Closes at 2.30pm on Friday 4
th

 April.       

 

 

 

P Stewart 

Head Teacher 

 

I have received the March Newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Signature:       Parent of:     
 

 

 

 

 


